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Dear Supporters and Contributors,

It doesn't seem long since we last wrote,
but there is some news for future members
that we are very pleased about.

Flexibility
After months of prayerful consideration, the
Trustees have set confribution rates for
future members of $10 per week per
$25,000, with a minimum loan of $50,000
and a maximum of $150,000.

From 1st May the rates are:

$ 50,000 maximum loan = $20 per week
$ 75,000 maximum = $30 per week

$100,000 maximum = $40 per week
$125,000 maximum = $50 per week
$150,000 maximum = $60 per week

This brings much greater flexibility, as well
as allowing for future growth in mortgage
size.

Heritage Fund will amalgamate with Group
Two, with no changes to either. Group
One, which has a lower contribution rate,
will remain separate and unchanged. As it
is made up of those who joined in 1989
when we commenced, we call it "The
Pioneer Group". They were indeed
pioneers.

received. The Trustees are considering
other ideas which should be in the next
newsletter.

These new rates bring greater simplicity
and flexibility, and will allow us to keep in
step with inflation in the future.

A DISAPPOINTMENT

We have been looking forward to the inclusion of our
Liberty Trust article in the new Christian Contact Directory
for Waikato/Bay of Plenty. As this is the first edition to the
Waikato, we were planning a major promotion there this
year, and hopefully to plant a Liberty Trust in Harmilton.
The response to the 1995 issue in the Bay of Plenty was
so great that it became the seed which culminated in the
formation of Liberty Trust Tauranga.

However, due to a clerical oversight, all material on Liberty
Trust in the 1997 issue of Waikato/ Bay of Plenty has
been omitted, except a brief reference to us on page 30 to
an unknown Tauranga telephone number which is
disconnected. We have since applied to Telecom to use
the nurmber for a few rmonths as some readers may ring it

The Christian Contact Directories in Tauranga, Wellington
and Auckland have drawn by far the best media response
in the past. We have been promised plenty of coverage in
the 1998 issue to make up for the omission.

Meanwhile, we are looking at joining the Internet. Maybe
God has other avenues for us this year, through our
members. Any suggestions?




